Dean’s Letter to Class of 1977.:
Livingston Has Provided a ‘Better Than
Average’ Preparation for Life and
Career

Emmanuel G.

Emmanuel G. Mesthene, dean of Livingston College, wrote the following letter to
the Class of 1977, included in the yearbook, The Rock, Volume II.

FROM THE DESK OF THE DEAN
Dear Livingston College Students and Friends:

One’s college years can be, in some respects, the best of one’s life. Going to
college means having challenged, sometimes for the first time, attitudes and
assumptions formulated throughout a prior twelve years of schooling and half
that many more of living.

Livingston College, as you know, is both very much like, and also different
from, the “average,” traditional college. As students here, you have had
exposure to academic programs that are designed to provide preparation for
further study and for a working life, for graduate and professional programs,
for government service, and for the world of business.

At the same time, you have partaken and contributed to, the Livingston
community. This yearbook, planned and put together by your fellow students,
will help you to recall that community. I hope that your memories will be happy
ones, that you will leave us and be able to judge that Livingston College has
prepared you in better than the average way for what you will encounter in the
future. To those of you who are graduating, I wish you well, and ask you to
keep in touch, and to support your alma mater. The very best of luck to you!

Sincerely yours,
Emmanuel G. Mesthene
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